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kunstprojekte_riem is entering its last lap. For one more year we’ll be promoting art in Messestadt. We’d like to take this opportunity of asking you for your opinion of our work so far. What have you liked? What didn’t appeal to you? What do you think should stay and what would you like to see again in 2003: the party on the Promenade, a programme of open-air cinema, sculptures, events...?   





We would also like to discuss how art and other cultural activities in Messestadt can be guaranteed a future.





Further information: kunstprojekte_riem


Dr. Claudia Büttner and Christina Kaufmann


Erika-Cremer-Str. 3, 81829 Munich, T: 089/94379849


kunstprojekte.riem@ems.muenchen.de





What kind of art does Messestadt need?


This is your last chance to decide!


 


Meeting on Tuesday, 26 November 2002, at 7 pm in the Bewohnertreff, Erika-Cremer-Strasse, Messestadt Riem














